
 
 

EPSOM & EWELL BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE of  
POLLING DISTRICT and 

POLLING PLACES REVIEW 
 

In accordance with Section 17 of the Electoral Registration and 
Administration Act 2013, notice is hereby given that the Council is 
undertaking a review of its polling districts and polling places. 
 

A consultation period will run for five weeks 
 

from 12 September 2022 to 17 October 2022 
 
Information about the review process, factors to be taken into 
account when considering polling districts and polling places and 
information about current polling districts and polling places will 
be available on the Council's website www.epsom-ewell.gov.uk, 
or can be obtained from Electoral Services at the Town Hall 
(address below), from 12 September 2022 
 
Any interested persons may make representations in writing to:- 
 

Electoral Services 
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council 

Town Hall 
The Parade 

Epsom, Surrey, KT18 5BY 
 

Jacqueline King 
Interim Chief Executive 
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council 
Town Hall 
The Parade 
Epsom, Surrey, KT18 5BY  Dated: 12 September 2022 

http://www.epsom-ewell.gov.uk/

